
 

 
A Catholic healthcare ministry serving Ohio and Kentucky 

 

Coming soon… 

Mercy Health-Bath Local School Health Center 

Convenient healthcare for 
your child and family 

Mercy Health- Bath Local Schools 
Health Center will open its doors 
to patients on March 21st in the 
Community Building near the bus 
garage. 
 
Although the office will be ready to 
treat patients throughout the day, 
we want to assure you that your 
child would not be seen without 
your prior consent. Mercy Health 
will accept both self-pay patients 
and those with insurance. 
 
Through this partnership, Bath 
Local Schools and Mercy Health 
are working to provide 
convenience to parents and 
reduce student absenteeism by 
helping your sick child get well and 
back into the classroom.  
 
The health center will offer a 
variety of day and evening hours 
to best suit your needs: 
Mondays:  10:30am – 7pm  
Thursdays:  7am – 3:30pm 
Fridays:  8am – 4:30pm 
 
Mercy Health- Bath Local Schools 

Health Center 
2650 Bible Road 
Lima, Ohio 45801 

567-940-1670 
 

Located at the Community 
Building near bus garage 

 
 

 

We know it isn’t always easy to take care of a sick child. And with our 
busy schedules today, fitting in an appointment at your primary care 
office can be difficult. We also know that your child’s health is always 
a top priority.  
 
Bath Local Schools and Mercy Health are pleased to announce an 
innovative collaboration to grow the health and wellness of our 
community. Mercy Health will offer the services of certified nurse 
practitioner, Angela Courtney, CNP to meet the healthcare needs of 
your children.  
 
This health center is also open to the general public and school staff.   

 


